P O.BOX 522100 MIAMI, FL 33152
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FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

January 10, 1983
PNS-LI-83-019

Mr. James P, 0O'Reilly

Regional Administrator, Region II

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission oy
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. 0'Reilly:

REPORTABLE OCCURRENCE 335-82-65

0/

ST. LUCIE UNiT 1

DATE OF OCCURRENCE: December 13, 1982

TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION 3.6.2

CONTAINMENT SPRAY FLOW CONTROL VALVE

The attached Licensee Event Report is being submitted in accordance with
Technica! Specification 6.9 to provide 30 days notification of the subject
occurrence,

Very truly yours,

s

W, Williams, Jr,
V1ce President
Nuclear Fnerqgy
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cc: Director, Office of Inspection and Enforcement (30)

Harnld F, Reis, Esquire
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PEOPLE SERVING PEOPLE



